
`Ele`ele Elementary School

Adult Supervisors for recess and lunch supervision
Members for our School Community Council

Aloha Mustang `Ohana,

November has to be my favorite month as it is the beginning
of cooler weather and a season of Gratitude. November and
December reminds us to be grateful for all we have, be
thankful for our families and friends and always show that
gratitude in our actions and words.

On campus students are focused on Gratitude in our Choose
Love lessons. It takes a village to make this happen and we
appreciate our families for taking the time to talk to their
child about the ways they are learning to show gratitude,
show kindness and treat others with respect. Please take some
time this month to let your child know how grateful you are
for who they are and all they do!

We hope you all had a successful Parent Conference where
both you and the teacher learned a little more about your
child’s strengths and areas of growth.

We continue to look for support on campus and in our school
groups, please contact our office staff at 808-335-2111 if you
are interested in either of these opportunities:

As always, a heartfelt mahalo nui for your continued support
and communication. Together we are able to support your
child in their learning growth and success!

Mahalo piha,
Allison L. Carveiro 

IMPORTANT DATES

NOV 01
waiver day 
no school




NOV 03 
MALAMA KEIKI
DISTRIBUTION




NOV 03 & 04 
PARENT/TEACHER

CONFERENCES SCHOOL
END 12:30  




NOV 05 
`ELE`ELE SCHOOL

CRAFT FAIR & Cookie
Pick up

8 AM - 1 PM 



NOV 08
NO SCHOOL

ELECTION DAY



NOV 11
NO SCHOOL

VETERANS DAY



NOV 14-22
Canned Food Drive




NOV 16
 S.T.E.A.M. EVENT
5:30 - 7:30 pm




NOV 22
Virtual mid-cycle

wasc visit 



NOV 24 & 25
NO SCHOOL

THANKSGIVING break 
 
  




 

NOV
'22

Newsletter



@eleelemustangs

CONTACT YOUR PCNC FACILITATOR                                              

mahealani.contrades-brun@k12.hi.us
808.335.2111 ext. 152

 Gather FCU will be coming to our
school to collect deposits on the dates
listed above.  They will arrive between
8:00-8:30am.  Envelopes will be sent
home the day before deposits are
made.  Inside each envelope will be a
deposit slip. Please fill this out and bring
it on each deposit day.@eleeleelementaryschool 

DEPOSIT DAYS
 

Wednesday, November 23rd  
Wednesday, December 14th 
Wednesday, January 25th 

Wednesday, February 22nd   
Wednesday, March 29th   
Wednesday, April 26th   

Wednesday, May 17th 



Like us on Facebook!

Follow us on Instagram! 

If you can think about a time you felt really happy, why do you think are some of the reasons you felt that way?
(What are you doing? Where are you? Do you have something you value with you in that moment? Who is around?)
Which people are you grateful to walk through life with? (Friends, family, classmates, neighbors, etc.)

Gratitude Chain: Write something or someone you are grateful for, on slips of paper. Loop them together with a glue
stick, and see just how long you can make your family chain by the end of the month.
Thankful Turkey: Have family members trace their hands, and write things they are grateful for on each turkey
"feather". Have your feathered friends become your festive decorations.

Happy November Mustang 'Ohana!

November is the perfect month to begin learning about our "Choose Love" value of Gratitude. Primarily, we are grateful
to you - parents and caregivers - for the wonderful support you give to your child(ren) emotionally and academically.
Beyond that, so many of you make time in your busy schedules to support the school in one way or another - we do see
you, appreciate you, and extend a heartfelt mahalo.

If you have a moment, we'd invite you to share in a family discussion about Gratitude. Here are a few sample questions
you might talk over:

Two fun family activities to do (and to keep children occupied when at home with lots of school holidays this month :))
are below:

There are so many beautiful reasons to be happy. May your hearts be warmed and ever lifted, as you take time to savor
all the bountiful good in life. We at 'Ele'ele School consider it a blessing to be an 'ohana this time of year, and always. 

With a full heart,
Elisabeth Gardner, School Counselor
www.eleelecounselor.weebly.com
 

School Website

eleeleschool.k12.hi.us

 COUNSEOR'S 
MESSAGE

(Parent Community Networking Center) 

Mahalo for donating Coffee
for our Parent Coffee Hours.  

Mahalo for donating
Pumpkins to our `Ohana

Event.  



OFFICE REMINDERS
LOST & FOUNDLOST & FOUND

 
Is your student missing a

jacket, water bottle, lunch
bag, or other item… Please
have them check our Lost &
Found rack in the Cafeteria.
Any unclaimed items will be
donated during the break.






JOB OPPORTUNITESJOB OPPORTUNITES  
 

We are hiring substitute casual
positions for Cafe Helper,

Custodian/Class Cleaner, and
Educational Assistant. Please pick
up an application in the office. For

all other salaried classified
positions, please apply online at

www.eHR.k12.hi.us. 

 
The Hawaii State Department of Education (Department) and its schools do not discriminate on the basis of race,

color, national origin, ancestry, sex, gender identity, gender expression, sexual orientation, age, disability, and
religion in its programs and activities. Please direct inquiries regarding Department nondiscrimination policies as

follows:
 

Civil Rights Compliance Branch Hawaii State Department of Education P.O. Box 2360
Honolulu, Hawaii 96804

(808) 586-3322 or relay CRCB@k12.hi.us
Beth Schimmelfennig, Director Rhonda Wong, Compliance Aaron Oandasan, Title VI Toby Yamashiro, Title VII

Nicole Isa-Iijima, Title IX Krysti Sukita, ADA/504

Continuous Notice of Non-Discrimination 

A-PLUSA-PLUS
 

A+ is hiring Group Leaders
& Program Aide.  Please

apply in the front office.  



Reminder A+ payments
are are due by the 5th of

each month.

STEAM/ Technology

Aloha Mustang `Ohana!  Thank you for
supporting the STEAM/ Technology
fundraiser.  We completely sold out and
it was TOTE-ally awesome thanks to
your generous help!  The totes and pixie
pouches are expected to arrive in early
December.  Your orders will be given to
your child’s teacher and then distributed
to your child to bring home.  Thanks
again for your support, it will be great to
see people sporting ‘Ele’ele School
merchandise!

http://www.ehr.k12.hi.us/


PTSA NEWS

PTSA BOARD 

 





PRESIDENT

 Lyndi Chong
VICE PRESIDENT 

Taryn Morita
SECRETARY
 Tracie Ibara
TREASURER

 Llayla Bartolome



Did you know that Amazon will donate .05% of all
qualified purchases to our school? All you have to
do is add Eleele PTA as your non profit and shop

via smile.amazon.com. If you do most of your
shopping via the app, follow the easy steps below
to register your account on the app. Remember to

share this with family and friends! Funds generated
will directly benefit the students of Eleele!  

 
Open the app and find, “Settings” in  

the main menu (3 line button on the  ￼

bottom right hand of your screen).  

Tap on, “AmazonSmile” and search  

Eleele PTA. Follow the instructions  

on screen to complete the process.

PTSA
Contact 

eleele.schoolptsa@gmail.com

"A big MAHALO to the families 
of our `Ele`ele Elementary Students 

for working so hard to sell Cookie Corner 
tickets for our PTSA! Thank you, 

also, to the faculty and staff for their
 support in our fundraising efforts."



Still a
vailable!

COMMUNITY RESOURCES & EVENTS

https://www.affordableconnectivity.gov/

